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Dear Parents & Carers 
 
We would like to invite you to take part in our 
Reading Workshops - with your child.   
We are rolling this out across the school – 
please see details below for your child’s 
class.   
 
Workshops will run from 9:00 – 9:30 a.m. for all 
 
 

Class The aim of the workshop … When … 
Year 1 To show parents different games and activities for 

school and home along with strategies to help with 
reading 

Wednesday 
10th October 

Year 2 To show parents some fun activities to help with 
reading at home – for example matching pictures 
to words, interactive games for I-Pads and lots 
more. 

Tuesday 
9th October 

Year 3 To share reading strategies and activities to 
promote and accelerate reading progress. 

Tuesday 
2nd October 

Year 4 To demonstrate reading strategies and activities.  
It will also give an insight into the type of activities 
that will accelerate reading progress. 

Thursday 
4th October 

Year 5 To provide a range of activities designed to 
promote and accelerate reading progress.  

Friday 
12th October 

Year 6 To demonstrate reading strategies and activities.  
It will also give an insight into the type of activities 
that will accelerate reading progress. 

Thursday 
11th October 
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